





EMV Fleet Migration Stakeholder Update Q4 2023

Dear EMV Fleet Migration Stakeholders

In our Q3 stakeholder update we advised that the revised timelines for the EMV fleet migration project will be shared in a separate communication.



We are pleased to advise that the revised technical testing and deployment time schedule, together with the industry migration towards the new 4-party operating model have been defined and agreed with all the participating banks' teams.

This decision was tabled and ratified at the November EMV Fleet Migration SteerCo meeting.

Three of the participating banks are scheduled to go live in March 2024. The fourth bank has experienced delays and will be accommodated by a month where they will go live in April 2024. After the holiday period and year-end freeze, end-to-end testing activities will resume in January 2024. The banks will focus on their rollout activities, preparing merchant networks with an emphasis on training and engagement.



We wish all our EMV stakeholders a safe and relaxing festive season. We look forward to building on the significant progress made in the last few months of this year.

Please note the PASA offices will be closed from 22 December 2023 and will re-open on 2 January 2024.

Happy holidays!

For more information please email us at emvfleet@pasa.org.za or visit the EMV home page on the PASA website.

Kind regards

EMV Fleet Migration Project Team